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Please note that we are very much in favor of INCREASED regulation and standards to protect our
water supply. There really is great danger of chemicals seeping into the water supply and this needs
to be highly regulated and inspected. We thank you for your efforts with this.

Regards,

James and Louise Biddick
Philadelphia, PA
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Share Your Comments on Marcellus Shale Issue

#The Marcellus Shale issue is very important to our region and the entire Commonwealth of
Pennsylvania, and I would like to tell you about an opportunity for you to take part in submitting comments
to regulators who are trying to make drilling safe and environmentally-friendly.

The Environmental Quality Board is inviting public comment on proposed regulatory changes that
will substantially improve the safety of oil and gas wells across Pennsylvania and protect the state's
water resources from contamination. The proposed rules would amend state regulations for casing and
cementing wells. The Department of Environmental Protection proposed the rule changes to strengthen
construction standards for oil and gas wells. A properly cased and cemented well is critical to keeping gas,
oil and other fluids contained inside the well bore and away from fresh groundwater.

The more rigorous standards are intended to prevent gas from migrating from a well, where it could
contaminate a water supply or possibly enter a home and reach combustible levels. Among the new
standards would be reauirements for oressure-testing those casincs used in Marcellus Shale wells, for usin&=



oilfield-grade cement, and for using blowout preventers.

The new regulations will also require well operators to inspect all existing wells quarterly to ensure each is
structurally sound, and report the results of these inspections to DEP. The amendments would also clearly
define a drilling company's responsibility for responding to gas migration issues. You can see the proposed
regulatory changes on the DEP website.
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There are public hearings on this matter taking place in western Pennsylvania, but you do have an
opportunity to have your voice and ideas heard by the board. The public comment period wil l remain open
through Monday, Aug. 9.
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Please mail comments, suggestions or objections to
the Environmental Quality Board, P.O. Box 8477,
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477 or to Rachel Carson
State Office Building, 16th Floor, 400 Market St.,
Harrisburg, PA 17101-2301. Comments submitted
by facsimile will not be accepted.
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Comments may also be e-mailed before the
deadline to RegComnients(%state.pa.us. A subject
heading of the proposed rulemaking and a return
name and address for any response to comments
provided must be included in each e-mail.
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